
Thursday 1 September 2022

This week’s PB4L Focus: Showing Respect During School Speech
Competitions

This week the teachers and learners have been working on the importance of
respect as an audience during oral language performances. Respecting
someone means giving them your consideration of their feelings, thoughts,
and ideas.  We think it is important to respect others as respect builds feelings
of trust, safety, and wellbeing.

He aha te aha?  What’s on top? - with Mr Kaiser.

Wearing our school uniform with pride
Teachers have noticed that some children are consistently not wearing all correct uniform requirements. It
is a requirement that children wear the correct uniform, including footwear. This is outlined in the
Tirimoana School Board Uniform Policy.

School always understands that on occasions a child may not have the full uniform - on a cold day needing
to wear a different warm jacket, on days when the washing is still on the line because of wet weather,
when awaiting a new uniform order, or when items are briefly lost. These occasions should be only for a
brief time.

If the cost of uniform items is a problem for a family, then please talk with Jenny in the office, or with one
of our deputy principals. We also regularly have second hand uniform sales where families can buy good
quality items at low prices.

Most notable non uniform items include multi coloured leggings or stockings, brightly coloured shoes (eg
red) and brightly coloured undershirts (eg thermals) worn under the uniform T-shirt.

We advise the following items can be worn with the uniform:
Undershirts or long sleeved T-shirts that are navy blue or black.
Black shoes or black sandals.
Black or navy blue tights.



Please support your child by having the correct uniform for school. Thank you for your support.

Voting closes at 4pm on 7 September

Voting papers must be returned to the school office and placed in the ballot box which is in the office.

Alternatively voting papers may be returned to school by post. These must be received by 12 September.
The count day is 13 September.

If you have any queries please contact the Returning Officer, Jenny Atkins.

Peter Kaiser

Out of Zone enrolments for 5-year-olds coming to school in Terms 1 and 2 2023 need to
be submitted by 28 September 2022.

All Out of Zone 5-year-old enrolments for the following priorities need to be submitted to the
school by 28 September 2022.  This is part of the out of zone procedures set down by the
Ministry of Education.

This only applies to 5-Year-olds who have not pre enrolled.

Applicants are accepted in the following order:

Out of Zone Application Priorities

Second priority Siblings of current students.

Third priority Siblings of former students

Fourth priority Children of former students

Fifth priority Children of school employees

Sixth priority All other Out of Zone applicants

If your child is already at school at other year levels, you do not need to reapply.

If a ballot is required, it will be held on Wednesday 19th October 2022.

If you have already notified school that your Out of Zone child will be coming to school in 2023 then you do not
need to reapply.

Please contact Mrs Hammond, dale.hammond@tirimoana.school.nz if you have any questions.
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